
Are you ready for
Senate Bill 1383?

Starting January 1, 2022, food recovery
organizations may expect to receive an

increase in edible food donations from food-
generating businesses. If needed, expand

your capacity to meet this supply.

Complete written agreements with food
generating businesses to set up regular
food donations and maintain records of

information, such as contact of food donors
and pounds of food collected, is required.

P R E P A R E

R E C O R D K E E P I N G

Food recovery organizations and services are
required to report how much edible food is
collected annually to their local jurisdiction.

Contact FoodDROPLA@pw.lacounty.gov or visit
FoodDROPLA.com for more information.

C O M P L Y

Q U E S T I O N S ?

for edible food recovery specific requirements


